Birgit Baumann

Von:

World Resources Institute <development@wri.org>

Gesendet:

Samstag, 27. Februar 2016 17:43

An:

Birgit Baumann

Betreff:

Thank you for your support!

Dear Birgit,

Thank you for investing in a sustainable and healthy planet. The following information was collected about your gift:

Payment Method: Credit Card

Gift Amount: \$ 550,00

Gift Date: 2/27/2016

Designation: World Resources Institute

Your recent gift to the World Resources Institute, through www.wri.org, enables us to find solutions to the complex and global environmental challenges we face today.

These challenges call for visionary and ambitious action grounded in sound science and objective analysis—the kind of action that has distinguished WRI for more than 30 years.

To keep up with the analysis from WRI's experts as they share their perspectives on critical issues in a timely and open manner follow our blog at www.wri.org/blog. To have these and other updates delivered to you, sign up for the bi-weekly WRI Digest email newsletter.

Please print and keep a copy of this acknowledgment for tax purposes as a receipt for your records. If you would like to receive a hard copy by mail, please contact Heather Sullivan, Gifts Administrator, at hsullivan@wri.org or 202-729-7875.

We rely on the generosity of our donors. Thank you again for supporting WRI.

Sincerely,

Andrew Steer

President and CEO

This acknowledgment serves as your receipt for 2015 tax purposes. No gifts or services were provided in exchange for this gift. WRI is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization.

10 G Street, NE Suite 800 tel: +1 202.729.7600

Washington, DC 20002, USA Fax: +1 202.729.7610